URGENT

"BRITISH YEOMAN"

The year of grace for the Special Survey
expires at the end of this month and the Load Line
certificate has just been extended until the end of
April at Grangemouth. The ship is now at Copenhagen
and the Owners are being pressed %o allow her to
undertake one further voyage which will delay her
return to the U.X. until about the 10th/12th May when
she would be submitted to Special Survey.

In the circumstances, the Owners ask to be
allowed this short extension and for instructions
regarding the Load Line certificate to be sent
immediately to Copenhagen .
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3rd April 1963
c.c. Freeboard
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